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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR 

FROM VIVIAN GAKII 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter!

Vivian Gakii who last year was in Baby class is now in Nursery in a new class this year where she has done well in first term.

Gakii is a very polite girl but like to swing and slide. She has very few friends, she is not a noise maker but excellent in her work. 

Gakii is always happy that she is sponsored, when you sent her donations, I bought her school uniform, exercise books, and textbooks. She tells her few friends I like my sponsor and she likes me. I pray to see her one day, or if Madam Lucy brings me her pictures I will show you, says Gakii to her friends. 

Gakii has been sick once in these 3 months and I took her to the hospital, she is good now. We enjoyed Easter luncheon which was much colorful. I have sent her pictures. 

Thank you very much for Gakii donations and God bless you. 

Yours faithfully,

Lucy Odipo.
